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NERGC 2025 Conference : October 29-November 1 

Manchester, New Hampshire 

“New Englanders Here, There, and Everywhere” 

Join FGS members and other family historians at NERGC 2025 . This conference, the largest 
genealogical conference in New England, is offered live and in-person only. Share in the 
experience of outstanding speakers, fun field trips, and a myriad of resources.  

Approximately 750 attendees are expected. Information about featured speakers, Annette Burke 
Lyttle, Cari Taplin, and Diahan Southard is available at  https://nergc.org/. 

At the NERGC website, click on “E-Zine” to sign up for the NERGC  newsletter to receive 
updates on the conference. 

The DoubleTree Hotel is currently accepting reservations from October 28 through November 1, 
2025, at $179.00 per night, plus taxes and vehicle parking. The group rate is on a space-
available basis. To encourage early arrivals, NERGC will offer two bus tours, four mini-institute 
tracks, and five workshops on Wednesday. Conference registration will open in April. More 
information at: https://nergc.org/ 

FGS is a founding member of NERGC and actively participates in and supports its activities. 
Mary Anne Conboy and Wenda Windbigler are FGS’s NERGC delegate and alternate delegate 
respectively. They join an impressive group of FGS members who have held this position, most 
recently Phyllis Day. The first NERGC Conference was held in 1992 in Sturbridge, Mass. with 
14 Societies participating. The 2023 Conference, held in Springfield, Mass. featured over 100 
presentations and workshops with highly esteemed speakers. 
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